
 

 

 

 

 
 

Department of  
Environmental Conservation 

 

DIVISION OF SPILL PREVENTION AND RESPONSE 
Contaminated Sites Program 

 
43335 Kalifornsky Beach Road, Suite 11 

Soldotna, Alaska 99669 
Main: 907-262-5210 

Fax: 907-262-2294 
www.dec.alaska.gov

 File:  2323.38.032 
 
August 18, 2022 
 
 
Meghan Teegarden 
Sr. Advisor, Environmental Remediation 
Safety, Health and Environment 
Nutrien 
5296 Harvest Lake Drive 
Loveland, Colorado 80538 
 
Re: UNOCAL/Agrium Ammonia Urea Plant 
 ADEC Spill # 1988230918305 

2021 Groundwater Monitoring Report – ADEC Review 
 
Ms. Teegarden: 
 
On May 15, 2022, the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC) Contaminated Sites Program  
received the 2021 Groundwater Monitoring Report, dated March 1, 2022 and prepared by Cook Inlet 
Environmental.  ADEC has reviewed the document.  The report is approved. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact me at (907) 262-3412 or by e-mail at peter.campbell@alaska.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
Environmental Program Specialist 
 
 
C: Electronic copies: 
 Jene' Worley - Cook Inlet Environmental 
  

 


